TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE -
Selwyn Road and Gorst Avenue
for the Te Awamutu Light Party

Please note that the roads listed below will be closed
to ordinary vehicular traffic for the Te Awamutu
Christian Leaders Association Light Party event on
Thursday, 31 October 2019.

Thursday, 31 October 2019 - 3.00pm to 8.00pm
Selwyn Lane - from Mahoe Street to Gorst Avenue
Gorst Avenue - from Selwyn Lane to Arawata Street
During the proposed closure arrangements will

be made for the passage of emergency vehicles if
required.

For more information please contact Waipa District
Council on 0800 924 723 or email info@waipadc.
govt.nz
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